
 

 

 

 
7

th
 November 2017  

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Anti Bullying Week  
Monday 13th November to 17

th
 November 2017 

 
One of the projects the School Council are working on is anti-bullying. 
 
We are an anti-bullying school and wish to promote this on the week commencing Monday 13

th
 November 2017.  

To kick start our awareness week on Monday, we are asking for children to come to school in their school 
uniforms, as usual but to wear something blue in addition to this.  This could be blue socks or tights, a blue 
homemade badge, blue hair bobble or a small piece of material tied around their wrist. 
 
Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday will be school uniform as normal. Friday will be  an opportunity to wear your 
own clothes in support of Children in Need and Sheffield Children’s Hospital with a suggested donation of 50p. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 

H E A D T E A C H E R :  M R  M I C H A E L  W A T S O N  

D E P U T Y  H E A D T E A C H E R :  M R S  K E L L Y  H E R S E Y  

 

                                   S H A R R O W  V A L E  R O A D  •  S H E F F I E L D  •  S 1 1  8 Z G  

                              P H O N E :  0 1 1 4  2 6 6  0 5 4 7  •  F A X :  0 1 1 4  2 6 8  4 8 7 8  

E M A I L :  e n q u i r i e s @ h u n t e r s b a r - j u n . s h e f f i e l d . s c h . u k  

W E B S I T E :  w w w . h u n t e r s b a r j u n i o r . c o . u k  
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